
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

A few of our parents had forwarded a request to us stating that the skating fees should be waived

off as its being conducted in lieu of swimming. Our honourable Chairman Mr. Narendra B. Verma

has decided to honour this request of the parents. Hence the school is NOT going to charge any fees

for this activity. Students of Grade I to VIII are welcome to join this activity.

Note: We have started the process of refunding the amount of the students who had already paid.

The office will refund the amount online latest by Tuesday, 1st November 2022.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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